Report
From: Maggie Meyer, Storage Team
To: Joe Baked, Building and Grounds
       Martha McGovern, Worship and Music Committee
Storage Team Report: Tuesday, March 3
The Storage Team – Nancy Lee and Maggie Meyer - examined all the storage areas in the church:
Social Hall, Bell Tower, Choir Loft, Bride’s Room, storage areas at the front and back of the Sanctuary.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All were OK except the counter over the chair storage needed to be cleared. Maggie will contact Chris to get contact information to request that the organization responsible clear the counter at their next meeting at the church.
